Theory and Ear Training:
Sunday, March 8, 2020

Piano Performance
Evaluations:
Saturday, March 14, 2020
Sunday, March 15, 2020

String/Voice/Winds

Performance Evaluations:

Sunday, March 22, 2020

Branch Honors Recitals
Saturday, April 18, 2020
(Deadline to Respond
Wednesday, April 1, 2020)

Sunday, February 23, 2020

(Apply for 2/23 Recital by:
Friday, February 14, 2020)

(No Branch Recitals in March and April)

Sunday, May 3, 2020
(Apply for 5/3 Recital by:
Friday, April 24, 2020)

Sunday, June 7, 2020
(Apply for 6/7 Recital by:
Friday, May 29, 2020)

Important CM Information for Teachers

Hi CM Teachers,CM 2020 is fast approaching! You have all been teaching well to
your students all these months. Encourage your students to enjoy the learning
process and most of all, enjoy the music they play! It is a gift to be able to make
beautiful music.

That said, all CM patrticipating teachers need to be available during Branch CM
events so that our Branch CM students will be successful.

February 16 Teacher Job(s) emailed

February 25 Theory Test Check-in Voucher published online in your teacher
MTAC portal. It will also be available to print out in MTAC parent portal.
February 29 CM Piano Performance schedule publish

March 8 CM Strings, Voice, Winds Performance schedule publish

March 8 Theory and Ear Training Test at Hilton Hotel, Pasadena

March 14 & 15 Piano Performance Evaluations at various studios

March 22 Strings, Voice, Winds Performance Evaluations at CSULA Music Building.
April 18 CM Branch Honors (if selected by Evaluator) at Church of Our Saviour
May 17 Year End Awards

Remind students and parents to make every effort to be at these event dates.

Teachers, check your email (and perhaps the junk/spam folders) often for
communication about CM information. Many emails will have deadlines that you
need to be aware of!

Carol Man Lee

MTAC Pasadena Branch CM Chair
CMPasadenamtac@gmail.com
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MTAC Pasadena Branch Recitals

Are you or your students looking for more opportunities to perform? The MTAC
Pasadena Branch Recitals occur once a month and are a great opportunity to
practice for an upcoming competition, practice overcoming stage fright, or just
performing a piece your student has worked hard to achieve! If your students are
interested in performing please visit the Branch Recitals tab on our website for full

details regarding cost, registration, and dates.
(Photo: December 2019 Branch Recital Participants)



